LCR Weekly December 31, 2017



The Church Office will be closed on Monday, January 1, 2018.

> Adult and Children Sunday School resume on January 7, 2018.

Confirmation Class resumes on Wed., January 10.

Wednesday Dinner & Program will resume on January 3, 2017.



If you ordered poinsettia(s) for Christmas, please please pick up your plant(s) today to enjoy at home.
Thank you!



SUNDAY TABLES

Sunday mornings from 9:45-10:30 a.m. starting January 7 in the Gathering Room

Do you want to get a deeper sense of worship? Better understand worship so your participation in worship is more meaningful? Come join our Sunday Tables to learn how to grow closer to Jesus through worship. Each Sunday we will have a guest speaker and table group conversations.



Lutheran MLK Day of Service

A Day of Service for all to honor Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.

January 15 from 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. at Rock of Ages Lutheran Church 5135 Memorial Dr., Stone Mountain, GA 30083

All children, youth and adults are invited to Rock of Ages Lutheran Church in Stone Mountain for a morning of service, advocacy and learning. The service projects will benefit the children and families served by Lutheran Services of Georgia. Advocacy will be coordinated by the ELCA Southeastern Synod Advocacy Team.

Contact Dan Lizdas at djlizdas@yahoo.com for questions or sign-up information.



Register by January 3!

LCR Women's "Seaside" Retreat
January 26-28, 2018 at Lutheranch, Tallapoosa, GA
Cost \$100 incl. meals, lodging and activities

Ready to get away for a relaxing time at the beach? We need to hear from you by January 3, our deadline to give a solid count to Lutheranch. Details and registration forms can be found in the Gathering Room or at LCRmarietta.org/events. If you will be coming but are not registering online, send an email to KStorla@gmail.com to make sure you are in the head count!



Revelation Bible Study

Join the 6-week study "The Victory of the Lamb" led by Pastor Dave and Karin Storla on:
Wednesdays starting on 1/3/2018
from 6:45 - 8:00 p.m. or

Thursdays starting on 1/4/2018 from 10:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Cost of the Study Guide is \$5. Please sign up in the Gathering Room where you can pick up your study guide and drop payment in the payment box or sign-up at LCRmarietta.org/AdultFaithFormation.

Questions? Contact Karin Storla at kstorla@gmail.com.



2018 Altar Flower Chart

There are still many opportunities to donate Altar Flowers. Open spots include January 7, 14 and 21.

The cost is \$55 if one family signs up and \$27.50 each if two families sign up. Please list who you want to name in honor or in memory of in addition to if you would like to donate the flowers to a shut-in.

The Flower Chart is located on the sign-up board in the hallway between the Gathering Room doors.



LCR Book Club

All women are welcome to join the Book Club.

Please contact Meribeth Cooper for more information at mfmhcooper@bellsouth.net. Here are the next meetings:

Monday, January 22 at 7:00 p.m. in the library Before We Were Yours by Lisa Wingate

Monday, March 5 at 7:00 p.m. in the library Remains of the Day by Kasua Ishiguro

Monday, April 16 at 7:00 p.m. in the library A Gentleman In Moscow by Amor Towles

Monday, May 21 at 7:00 p.m. in the library

Destiny of the Republic: A Tale of Madness, Medicine and the Murder

of a President by Candice Millard



We Want Your Old Artificial Christmas Tree!

Will you be getting rid of your artificial Christmas tree? We want your tree for next year's Vacation Bible School! Please contact Sharon@LCRmarietta.org if you have a tree donation.



January 1
Church Office closed

January 3

Wednesday Dinners and Program Resume

January 3 and 4
Revelation Bible Study Starts

January 7
Sunday School Resumes

January 10
Confirmation Class Resumes

January 19-21, 2018 LCR Men's Retreat

January 26-28, 2018 LCR Women's Retreat

February 11, 2018 BUNKO

February 25, 2018 Hunger Walk

March 2-4, 2018 Wild Women Weekend

June 25-29, 2018 Vacation Bible School



The LCR staff thanks all of you for your kind and thoughtful Christmas gifts and also for the love, assistance and support we receive all year long.

We are blessed to serve Christ with such a generous congregation!